

March 23, 2020

COVID-19 UPDATE

Dear Valued Customers,

As the public health pandemic caused by the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) progresses, the health and safety of our employees, families, customers, and communities is our #1 priority.

Effective immediately, we are changing our trash, recycling & bulk pick-up services.

In an effort to minimize the exposure and risk to our drivers, trash and recycling outside of the container will not be serviced. All trash must be properly bagged and placed in the container; all recycling must be placed loose in the container. Items outside of the container will be left curbside or in pick-up area until this pandemic is under control and the risk to our employees is minimized. Cities that have a colored bag/bag-tag system in place will still be picked up.

Additionally, our bulk pick-up service will be suspended until further notice.

We appreciate your support and understanding during these unprecedented times and thank you for your continued business.

For the most up-to-date information visit our Facebook page.

Sincerely,

Jesse Samuelson

President